Queen of the Most Holy Rosary P.O. Box 3035 Bridgehampton, NY 11932

Mr. Kevin Lynch Lynch Development Associates 8 Bay Drive East Huntington, NY 11743

Dear Kevin,

I wanted to write to thank you for your efforts on our behalf this past summer. The drive for our parish center was a huge success. As you know we reached 130% of our goal and we are now well on our way toward completing the design phase of our project. With God's blessing, we should be breaking ground this spring.

As you know, we had a terrific committee of volunteers and with your guidance we were able to reach and involve a really significant number of our parishioners.

Many thanks for your help in all of this.

Sincerely,

In Ron, Richardson

(Rev.) Ronald A. Richardson